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Event Date: 22’nd January,2024 
 

  
 

 

Faculty Supporters: 
 
Dr. Hiren Patel (Principal, SCET) 
Dr. Mayank Dalal (Dean, SAWC) 
Prof. Amit Mehta 
 

Event Details: 

Event Type: Felicitation Ceremony 

Event Mode: Offline 



Event Location: PP Savani School, Vesu, Surat 

Event Date and Time:  25th January,2024, 03:00 – 04:30 PM 

Event Accessibility: Selected students from our college 

 
About the Activity: 

 
On 25th January, 2024, a prestigious event unfolded by the Government of Gujrat, 
celebrating the commendable efforts of the best College Ambassadors. From Our College 
SCET two immensely dedicated students namely Shreya Chopra, the LR of our College and 
Aryan Maiyani, the CS of our college. Both students played a pivotal role as Campus 
Ambassadors under the guidance of Dr. Hiren H. Patel, the esteemed Principal of our 
institute, Dr. Mayank Dalal (Dean-SAWC), and Prof. Amit Mehta. Their dedicated work 
focused on the crucial task of facilitating the registration of new voter IDs for fellow students. 
 
The highlight of the ceremony was the presentation of appreciation certificates along with 
generous gift hampers. The gift hampers, symbolizing the gratitude of the Government of 
Gujarat, included a state-of-the-art smartwatch and a stylish college bag. These prizes not 
only serve as tokens of appreciation but also as symbols of the impact that the students have 
had on the community. 
 
The entire SCET community takes immense pride in the achievements of Shreya Chopra and 
Aryan Maiyani. Their commitment to civic duty and their proactive involvement in social 
causes reflect the values that SCET instills in its students. It is heartening to witness students 
embodying the institute's ethos of service to society and community engagement. 
 
In conclusion, the prize distribution ceremony was not just an acknowledgment of the 
individual achievements of Shreya Chopra and Aryan Maiyani but also a celebration of the 
collective spirit of our institute in contributing to societal welfare. SCET remains committed 
to nurturing socially responsible and engaged citizens who make meaningful contributions to 
the community. The institute extends its heartfelt congratulations to Shreya and Aryan, and 
we look forward to witnessing more such inspiring initiatives from our students in the future. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


